
From: Terry Alty [Terry.Alty@chesterfieldroyal.nhs.uk] 

Sent: 21 April 2011 18:27 

To: Specific Duties 

Subject: Comments on the proposed specific duties (closing date: 21 

April 2011) 

 

Importance: High 

 

** High Priority ** 

 

I write to comment on the proposed specific duties set out in the document, Equality 
Act 2010: The public sector Equality Duty: reducing bureaucracy, published on 17 
March 2011. 

 

We fully support the changes set out in the document and the amended version of 
the draft specific duties regulations. 

 

We agree that the emphasis should be on reducing prescriptive process 
requirements and allowing public authorities the freedom to decide how they meet 
the duties, while ensuring that they are accountable to their local communities for 
this. 

 

 

 

Terry Alty 

Corporate Secretary 

Chesterfield Royal Hospital NHS Foundation Trust,   

Calow, Chesterfield S44 5BL 

Email: terry.alty@chesterfieldroyal.nhs.uk 

Tel: (01246) 513188 

Fax: (01246) 512653 

 



 

Save Lives - Clean Your Hands 

Hand washing is the simplest and most effective way of preventing infections. Help 
to prevent infection at Chesterfield Royal Hospital by cleaning your hands. 

 

DISCLAIMER: This e-mail (which also means any attachments) may contain 
confidential or privileged material.  It is intended only for the addressee. If you have 
received this e-mail in error, please return it to the sender and delete the material 
from any computer. 

 

Unless explicitly stated to the contrary, any views or opinions expressed are 
personal to the author and do not represent the views, opinions or policies of 
Chesterfield Royal Hospital NHS Foundation Trust. This e-mail may be subject to 
public disclosure under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. Unless the information 
is legally exempt from disclosure, the confidentiality of this e-mail and your reply 
cannot be guaranteed. 


